March 31, 1939

My dear Raamus,

Thanks for your letter about Panse, which he will
888 on his return from a few days holliday. My ideaas
en on aotually what he should work on with you have
never been very definite. They arcee partly from your
mentloning that you had a considerable quantity of
material likely to bear on general problems of
quantitative lnheritance, and whilch you scarcely hoped
to have time to work up yourself, partly from my
conviotion that only in researches having a practical
aim, suoh ae you &re oArrying cut, ls data rdaquate
for the atudy of quantitative inheritance likely to
be accumulated.

Of oourge I do not know that crose- end gelf=
fertilized situstions do not differ so profoundly that
he oould leaprn nothing %o help him with cotton. On
the other hand, personally I suspect the reverse,
namely that the different kinds of information
avallable from these two sources may supplesment esach

other very valuably



Pleape glve my greetings to Qunna.

Youre sincerely,



